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State Of California The Resources Agency of California 

Memorandum 

To: Commissioner Andrew McAllister, Presiding Member 
Commissioner Karen Douglas, Associate Member 
Hearing Officer Susan Cochran 

From: California Energy Commission - John Heiser, 
1516 Ninth Street Project Manager 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

Date: September 1, 2016 
Telephone: (916) 653-8236 
File: 12-AFC-02C 

Subject: HUNTINGTON BEACH ENERGY PROJECT (12-AFC-02C), 
PETITION TO AMEND, STATUS REPORT #8 

The following is a summary of the activities related to the Huntington Beach Energy Project 
(HBEP-PTA). 

Procedural Activities: 

On August 10, 2016, Energy Commission staff docketed a "Limited Notice to Proceed for 
Demolition Activities" for the remaining portion of the old Unit 5 peaker, oil and fuel tanks, 
and demolition of the containment berms surrounding the tank area. 

On August 19, 2016, the HBEP-PTA Committee held a status conference to discuss 
schedules and remaining data requests that will be used to finish the FSA. 

Staff is working towards publishing the Final Staff Assessment (FSA) two weeks after the 
FDOC is published, per the Committee's August 29, 2016 Scheduling Order. 

Coordination with Agencies: 

Recent correspondence with the South Coast Air Quality Management District (Air District) 
with Energy Commission staff indicated that the Air District is preparing their responses to 
comments received on the Preliminary Determination of Compliance (PDOC). The Air 
District is targeting the publication of the Final Determination of Compliance (FDOC) in 
September 2016. 

Staff will continue coordinating with the agencies involved with the amendment review, 
including the city of Huntington Beach, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, California 
Department of Fish and Wildlife, SCAQMD, the Huntington Beach Wetlands Conservancy, 
and California Coastal Commission. The California Coastal Commission comments were 
docketed on August 15, 2016. 
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